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Greetings from the London Chapter, 
 

 
 My name is Pastor J Cooper – Administrative Officer of the London Chapter of the Network of 

Childless Parents (A subsidiary of the HUMAN Compassion, Help and Information for Mothers Patnership). A 
must say, I am very happy to have been given your information. As it happens we were looking for raffle 

prizes for our Christmas Bazaar this coming December, and would be interested in purchasing two or three of 
your fine babies.  

 

 
 Do get back to me soon if you think you would be able to supply them. 

 
 

Yours, 

 
Pastor Jon Cooper 
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Regents Street 
London 


